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Rome, 16 January 2025

His Excellency Mr. Mark RUTTER
Secretary General of NATO

Respectable Mr. Secretary General,

It is an honor to address you in order to inform you that we are hopeful about a meeting between the
President-elect of the United States of America, Mr. Donald Trump, and the President of the Russian
Federation, Mr. Vladimir Putin in their efforts to promote a Peace Dialogue to end the war in Ukraine.

A Peace Dialogue between the parties in conflict in Ukraine will benefit the long-awaited peace for
all. To date, there are too many victims who have suffered this war between sister nations.

Your organization, which is here to save the security and peace of the nations that comprise it, will
feel a relief that a permanent ceasefire is established and that the populations that are part of this
conflict find their peace and security, returning to move freely as in the past.

The World Organization for Peace eagerly awaits this peaceful dialogue that will bring calm to these
two nations, neighboring nations, and the entire world. We appreciate NATO's willingness to support
this peaceful dialogue that, in its final balance, will benefit everyone.

We salute you with the highest respect and reiterate that peace is the way and your path contributes
to a much-needed solution.

Sincerely,

Carlos Telld; b crﬂfﬁnﬁ General _— Mladen Karic ,Secietary General
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